
 

  Update: February 5, 2014 

    

PSE&G ELECTRIC RELIABILITY IMPROVEMENTS 

69KV UTILITY INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE 

WORK SCHEDULE UPDATE:  FEBRUARY – MARCH 2014 

VILLAGE OF RIDGEWOOD 

 

As part of our electric reliability improvements in Bergen County, PSE&G will be performing utility pole line 

work in the Village of Ridgewood.  As of early February through March 2014, PSE&G will be performing the 

following activities in your area: 

Anticipated 
Schedule 

Activity Location 
Anticipated  Traffic 

Impact 

 Feb. 1 - Feb. 7 
Wire Work &          

Limited Pole Sets 
E. Ridgewood Avenue                                    

(N. Van Dien Avenue to Paramus Road) 
Limited Lane or     
Road Closure 

Feb. 8              

(8am – 8pm)** 

Wire Work &     
Pole Set 

E. Ridgewood Avenue                                    
(Intersection of Walthery Avenue) 

Full Road Closure 
(Follow Detour) 

 Feb. 9 - Mar. 16 
Wire Work &          

Limited Pole Sets 
E. Ridgewood Avenue                                    

(N. Van Dien Avenue to Paramus Road) 
Limited Lane or     
Road Closure 

 Mar. 1 - Mar. 28 Wire Work 
E. Ridgewood Avenue                                    

(Hope Street to Paramus Road) 
Limited Lane or     
Road Closure 

 Mar. 1 - Mar. 28 Fiber Optic Pull 
S. Maple Avenue – Spring Avenue –          

S. Irving Street –  E. Ridgewood Avenue 
Limited Lane or     
Road Closure 

 

Excluding inclement weather delays or as otherwise noted above
(
**

)
, PSE&G anticipates working Monday – 

Friday (9am – 5pm), as well as Saturday and Sunday (8am – 5pm) on an as needed basis, in order to 

complete our work as quickly as possible.   

PSE&G will work closely with the Village of Ridgewood Police Department to minimize traffic impacts.  All work 

will be performed in accordance with PSE&G safety and environmental standards and no interruption of 

electric service is anticipated. 

Upon project completion, these upgrades will increase both electric service capacity and system redundancy to 

ensure safe and more reliable electric service to our customers.  Questions about this project can be directed 

to PSE&G’s Electric Utility Upgrade contact number: 1-800-901-5035. 


